750
CJVR

Jodoys Best Country!

15 December 1995

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824

Mancos, Colorado
81328

Dear Mr. Nittler;

Thank-you for your reception report of October 29, 1995. Your report was
indeed accurate in regard to our station programming. Please accept this letter as a
confirmation of your report. | apologize for the delay in the reply.

We are a relatively newcomer to 750 kHz as prior to July 14, 1995, we had
been on 1420 kHz for 29 years. As we were on 1420, we are still 10,000 watts,
omni-directional day and directional antenna at night. We are also stereo.

| had been through your area quite a number of years back, and travelled the
"high"way between Durango and Grand Junction. | was very impressed by the
scenery.

Once again, thank-you for your receptuon report and best regards for the
Holiday and 1996.

Good DX’ing.

Yours truly, /

BLyne seth

Chief Enginee
VESBBKO

Box 750 -
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